November 8, 2013
Fred Arfman, PE
Isaacson & Arfman, PA
128 Monroe St NE
Albuquerque, NM  87108
Re:
Broadstone Santa Monica, 6401 Santa Monica NE,  

Buildings 18, 20 & 23 

Request for Permanent C.O. –Accepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 4-10-12, (D18/D054)

Certification Date: 11-06-13


Dear Mr. Arfman,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 11-06-13, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology for Buildings 18, 20, & 23.

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our records. This certification can be e-mailed to me at: sbiazar@cabq.gov.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.  
Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

E-mail
